BRADWAY ACTION GROUP Minutes

Committee Meeting Monday 4th July 2005 at 7.30 p.m. at 22 OxClose Avenue

The following committee members were present: Dorothy Astle (Chair), Mike Bloy, Ruth Darrall, Stephen George, Tony Smith, Fiona Vallely, John Pritchett (Sec), Peter Stubbs

(1)
Apologies: Russell Wilks and David Wrottesley.

(2)
Minutes of Meeting on 5 May 2005.

These were accepted as a correct record.

(3) 
Matters Arising on the Minutes.

Membership.  Mr George reported that there are now 263 paid members.
Footpaths – The footpath around the golf driving range was now in the process of receiving surface dressing
Finances. It was agreed that Mr Stubbs would submit the Small Grants Monitoring Form to SCC and apply for a new grant in the forthcoming financial year.
Minute 3 - £175 would be made available for bench seats on the old school field and a contribution of £100 towards a replacement gate.  All agreed that money raised on the previous “Bradway Fun Day” should be spent on the field.

(4)
Bradway Field
Benches will be available for installation shortly, and work on the five-a-side nets is expected to commence in September.  The committee reviewed several other items of equipment and discussed the positioning of benches, it was agreed that the positioning of play equipment should be done with consultation from SCC and taking into account the proximity of neighbouring property.  The committee needed to clarify the situation regarding planning regulations; Mrs Astle agreed to check with the appropriate departments that everything had been covered.  Mr Smith was asked to update the original layout design for publication in the notice boards.  The committee were advised that the requested perimeter path would cost in the region of £10,000.

(5)
Bradway Fun Day
This will be on Thursday 25 August at Bradway Annex and the adjoining field.

Mrs Astle asked for further help on the day and for further participants to build on the success of last year.

(6)
Correspondence.
Correspondence regarding the continuing problems of motorcycles on ‘Rec’, these cause a nuisance to neighbouring properties, frequently act in a dangerous and inappropriate manner and have been observed threatening other users of the fields.  South Yorkshire Police reported a recent success in tracing an owner that would possibly lead to the confiscation of the motorbike.  South Yorkshire Police ask that when motorbikes are observed on the playing fields that a full description is given to them on 2202020.  SCC intends to improve a style to limit access from Beauchief Drive.  Modifications have also been made to the access routes past the golf range and ‘The Bradway’ public house to help reduce this problem.
Mrs Astle circulated a letter from Cllr Hill, the committee discussed this, and it was agreed that all future correspondence should be addresses through the secretary.  The committee expressed their confidence in Mrs Astle and her work with departments of SCC.

(7)
Sheffield Development Framework
Mr Stubbs briefed the committee regarding issues raised in the SDF; it was agree the Mr Stubbs would draft a reply on behalf of BAG.

(8)
Planning. There were no reports of significant planning applications of concern.

Dates of Future Meetings. 

Committee Meeting Thursday 8 September 2005 (This is an additional meeting)

Annual General Meeting: 4 October 2005.

The meeting closed at 9.25 p.m.
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